
 

Feb. 1, 2023 

Contact: Rebecca Royce, Community Services, 564.397.7863,  
               rebecca.royce@clark.wa.gov  
  

County seeks community needs survey responses from residents  
 
Vancouver, Wash. – Clark County Community Services is asking residents who are low-income to 
complete a survey about their family’s needs. The survey, which can be completed online or on 
paper, will take approximately 15 minutes. It is strictly confidential. 

The survey will be available now through Apr. 14.  

An online version is available at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2023CNASurvey in English, 
Spanish, Russian and Vietnamese. 

Paper copies in English, Spanish, Russian, Vietnamese and Chuukese are available from human 
services providers such as agencies that offer housing, food, health services and employment 
assistance. 

If you are unable to obtain a paper copy from a service provider, please contact Rebecca Royce at 
(546) 397-7863 or rebecca.royce@clark.wa.gov. 

Community Services is required to conduct a needs survey every three years. The results will help 
Clark County and the Community Action Advisory Board prioritize services with Community Services 
Block Grant funds. Furthermore, gathering this information helps inform the kinds of resources and 
services needed in Clark County to support and improve the lives of people who are economically 
disadvantaged.  
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